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Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating Earth Day in School premises on 

Monday i.e.; 22.04.2024. Earth Day is a wonderful opportunity for us to teach our 

little ones about the importance of caring for our planet and instilling in them a love for 

nature and sustainability. 

Please ensure that your child wears green or blue colour clothes and appropriate footwear 

for the celebration. 

Let's join hands to make Earth Day a meaningful and memorable experience for our 

children as we nurture their love for our beautiful planet. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Head Mistress 

Learning Plus 


